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As a fly fisherman and a person who ties my own flies, This legislation would make it 

impossible for me to buy flies ( many of which are made with deer or elk hair...or mink 

tail hair as well as feathers or to buy the materials I usually use to tie flies. There are 

thousands of fellow fly fishermen who will find this  situation very difficult. 


